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February 6,  2007 
 
Supervisor Steve Kinsey, Chair   
Marin County Board of Supervisors 
Marin County Civic Center, Room 328 
 
Dear Mr. Kinsey,  
 
In April 2007, Fair Housing of Marin will once again celebrate Fair Housing Month 
as a reminder that equal housing is not only state and national policy, but a 
fundamental human concept that the people of our County embrace. 
 
We would like to ask you to issue a Proclamation declaring April as Fair Housing 
Month and to ask for your sponsorship to hold our annual Fair Housing Award 
Ceremony to honor the winners of our 2007 School Poster Contest. The 
ceremony is scheduled for April 5, 2007 at 11:00 in the Supervisor’s chambers. 
We would be honored if you could read the Fair Housing Proclamation during the 
ceremony.  
 
We ask you, once again, to be part of our annual celebration.  A sample of the 
wording for the proclamation is enclosed for your information. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (415) 457-2390 x 108.  Your 
leadership in this effort is vital because during Fair Housing Month we strive to 
emphasize the rich cultural diversity of our citizens. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adriana Ames  
Education Director 
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